July 19, 1979

Dear Clyde

I was shocked and saddened to receive the news from you
of your wife's death on June 28.

When my wife and I visited you in May 1973, we were
both most impressed with your wife, as well as your wown good
self. We remarked that you had enjoyed a long and beneficial
relatiomship - one of the pleasures on this world of Urantia.

I thank you for sending me a program of the REMEMBRANCE
SERVICE FOR FLORENCE BEDELL, and for inviting me to attend the
ceremonies. If distances were only shorter, and I could get
aronnd the earth's surface more readily, I would have tried
to come.

As a point of interest, I should like to know something
about the Family of God Foundation. I don*t believe it is
listed kn standard lists of the denominations.

Mrs. Brown and I completed our move to Florence, South
Carolina without untoward incident.

With best wishes for your continued health and happiness.

Sincerely,

x . G

R iy e
)7 - Lo o,
JFozeeer STC. 2740




